M Gma || Joan McNamara <jmcnamara@natickma.org>

Fwd: request road closure for Block Party

Becky Williams <williams.becky.m@gmail.com> Tue, Sep 6, 2022 at 1:36 PM
To: "jmcnamara@natickma.org" <jmcnamara@natickma.org>

Dear Joan:
Approximate number who have attended in the past has been approximately 40 people.

Here's the email | sent on Aug 31st:

—————————— Forwarded message ---------

From: Becky Williams <williams.becky.m@gmail.com>

Date: Wed, Aug 31, 2022 at 4:08 PM

Subject: request road closure for Block Party

To: <Selectboard@natickma.org>

Cc: Yvonne Kemper <ybkemper@gmail.com>, Suraci Laura <lksuraci@yahoo.com>, Elise Gorseth <egorseth@gmail.com>

Dear Natick Select Board,

Request: To temporarily close Lois St (only has 1 home with this address - mine) for a neighborhood block party music, pot-luck food, grill and games for children.

Date: Saturday, September 24 4PM - 8PM The party will be from 5PM-7:30PM. Our rain date is Sunday, September 25 --same time frame.

Who: All residents in the neighborhood immediately surrounding Lois St. We are limiting flier distribution to the homes to the following entire streets: Lois St, Arthur
St, Beacon St and Chestnut St, but ALL will be welcomed.

We have representatives from each street on our planning committee and are excited to maintain this tradition to create a spirit of friendship and support to one
another throughout the neighborhood.

Please let me know if you have any questions. Call Becky Williams 508-653-1888 or cell 254-702-2901. Or email williams.becky.m@gmail.com
Thank you!!

Becky Williams



